
              Routines                                                                 
Physical Development              
Focused teaching of PE 
will be on a Wednesday. 
Please make sure ALL PE 
kit is named and kept in 
school. 
 
Read Write Inc Phonics    
Mrs May and Mr Foster 
have swapped phonics 
groups so your child may 
have a new teacher for 
Read, Write Inc. They will 
continue to develop their 
phonic skills based on 
their current level of 
attainment.  
 
Den (Library)                                
Lime Class will now be 
visiting the Den on a 
TUESDAY. Please make 
sure your child’s library 
book is at school so they 
can change it. 
 
Please remember to send 
your child in with a water 
bottle every day. There 
have been quite a few 
instances of children 
forgetting bottles 
regularly. The water 
fountain in the corridor is 
no longer in use. 
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Wonderful World! 
This term our topic is taking us on a journey all around the 
world. We will be looking at books from different countries – 
Africa, India, Australia, the Polar regions, Jungles and 
London! We hope to excite the children about the 
‘Wonderful World’ we live in. We will be having an African 
drumming workshop and we are hoping to arrange for some 
Indian dancers to visit us. The children have already enjoyed 
looking at the world map and at Atlases to find where we 
live and finding other countries they have heard of. The role 
play area is now set up as a travel agents and the children 
are enjoying pretending to book holidays. We will be talking 
about passports and what it’s like to go on an aeroplane. 
We are pleased to invite you to our class service on Friday 
10th March at 2.30 pm. We are looking forward to showing 
you what we have been learning this term and have 
already started practicing!  
As always, our door is always open if you have any worries 
or just want to ask us a question. 
Mrs May, Mrs Wilmott and Mrs Amor  
 

 

 

 

 

Term dates 
Parents Evenings Mon 13th March 

15:30 – 17:00 Wed 15th March 3:30 – 
19:00 Please book online. 

 24th March – Mother’s Day tea and 
cake 2.30pm 

Donations for junk modelling 
 Before you put your recycling in 

your box, please bag it up and send 
it in to us! We will gladly use it to 
make models – cardboard boxes, 
yogurt pots, margarine tubs, cereal 

boxes, washed out milk bottles etc... 
 

 

Welly Walks will 
continue this term – 

Thursdays at 2.15pm. 
All welcome!  

We welcome parent help 

in class. If you would like 

to come and help at all – 

regularly or occasionally, 

please let us know! If you 

have a specific skill or 

interest that you could 

share please come and 

see one of us!  

                                                   

 

http://www.stmarystetbury.com/we-are-st-marys/forties-to-noughties


 


